ASA CLARK
MIDDLE £ SCHOOL

=
ACMS Scheduling Orientation

Hello ACMS Families (or soon to be ACMS families)!

We would like to invite you to attend a virtual scheduling orientation meeting being
held for parents on Tuesday, January 3rd. The purpose of these meetings will be to
review the course selection process for the 2023-24 school year. These are grade
specific meetings. Please see the information below for times and links to the virtual
meetings.

Sincerely,

Anthony Pizzo
ACMS Principal

Incoming 6th Grade (current 5th graders)

Incoming 6th Grade (current 5th graders)
5:30 - 6:00 PM

Link to Join Virtual Meeting

Incoming 7th Grade (current 6th graders)

6:00 - 6:30 PM
Link to Join Virtual Meeting

Incoming 8th Grade (current 7th graders)

6:30 - 7:00 PM
Link to Join Virtual Meeting



http://meet.google.com/ywy-hqut-sfy
http://meet.google.com/kwt-ytwc-jxa
http://meet.google.com/kdc-xxtw-zxy

